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January 13, 2009

The Honorable Valerie Covey

Williamson County Commissioner, Precinct 3
3010 Williams Dr., Ste 153

Georgetown, TX 78628

Re: Williamson County Road Bond Project
09WC706 — Williams Drive
Concurrence with Bid Tabulations

Dear Commissioner Covey,

We have reviewed the Bid Tabulations for the Williams Drive Construction Project and concur
that J.C. Evans Construction Co., LP, are the apparent lowest and have submitted the lowest
and best bid for this project. Therefore, we recommend awarding the contract to J.C. Evans
Construction Co., LP.

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact Bill Dryden (930-8096) or me (930-
3558).

Respectfully submitted,

Do R Bens

Thomas R. Benz, P.E.
Systems Engineering Director

cc:  Paul Brandenburg, City Manager
Jim Briggs, Assistant City Manager for Utility Operations
Bill Dryden, P.E., Transportation Engineer"
Joe England, P.E., County Engineer
Richard Ridings, P.E., HNTB



